
COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

Legislation Text

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Supervisor Mike Wilson

Agenda Section: Consent

SUBJECT:
Letter of Appreciation to Mr. Justin Zabel of Mercer Fraser and Mr. Greg Pierson for their Donations
to the Freshwater Road Speed Hump Project (Supervisor Mike Wilson)

RECOMMENDATION(S):
That the Board of Supervisors:

1. Authorize the Chair to sign the letters of appreciation.

SOURCE OF FUNDING:
N/A

DISCUSSION:
The Board of Supervisors would like to send letters of appreciation to Mr. Justin Zabel of Mercer
Fraser and Mr. Greg Pierson for their donations to the Freshwater Road Speed Hump Project.  This
project was in response to the Garfield School Community’s desire to install speed tables adjacent to
Garfield Elementary School on Freshwater Road.  The project was approved by the Board of
Supervisors last year with the condition of supplemental funding through local interested parties.
Both Mr. Zabel and Mr. Pierson were paramount in this effort and should be recognized for making a
positive difference in their communities and in Humboldt County.

FINANCIAL IMPACT:
N/A

STRATEGIC FRAMEWORK:
This action supports your Board’s Strategic Framework by facilitating the establishment of local
revenue sources to address local needs.

OTHER AGENCY INVOLVEMENT:
N/A

ALTERNATIVES TO STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:

File #: 19-163, Version: 1

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT Printed on 9/30/2023Page 1 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/


File #: 19-163, Version: 1

Board discretion

ATTACHMENTS:
Letters of Appreciation

PREVIOUS ACTION/REFERRAL:
Board Order No.: N/A
Meeting of: N/A
File No.: N/A
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